
Good afternoon, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
The Rule 17 letter you attached is designed specifically to seek information from 
the applicant (Tata Steel UK Limited) for the proposed internal power generation 
enhancement project for the Port Talbot Steelworks. If South Wales Police have 
any views on this application, or on any of the questions stated within the letter, 
please submit them to this email address before the end of the period of 
examination (Wednesday 10 June 2015).  
 
If you require any further information on this project please refer to our website: 
http://infrastructure.planningportal.gov.uk/projects/wales/internal-power-
generation-enhancement-for-port-talbot-steelworks/, contact us at this email 
address or on any of the contact numbers provided below.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Louise Evans 
Case Officer 
Major Applications and Plans 
Room 3/18 Eagle Wing, The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple 
Quay, Bristol, BS1 6PN 
Direct Line: 0303 444 5698 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: louise.evans@infrastructure.gsi.gov.uk 
Twitter: @PINSgov 
 
 
 
From: Wallace.Hacuma@south-wales.pnn.police.uk [mailto:Wallace.Hacuma@south-
wales.pnn.police.uk]  
Sent: 03 June 2015 11:43 
To: Port Talbot Power 
Subject: Further information  
 
Hi, 
 
The Police and Crime Commissioner for south Wales Mr Alun Michael has asked to get in touch and 
ask if there are any concerns or news from an operational perspective in relation to your latter dated 
15th May 2015. (please see attached)  
 
Regards, 
Wallace 
Admin Assistant  
South Wales 
Police and Crime Commissioners Office  
Ydych chi angen siarad gyda?r heddlu ond nad oes angen ymateb brys arnoch? 
Ffoniwch 101? Gellir defnyddio?r rhif i roi gwybod am achos nad yw?n un brys i 
unrhyw heddlu yng Nghymru a Lloegr. 
Mewn argyfwng, ffoniwch 999 bob amser. 
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Do you need to speak to police but don?t require an emergency response? Call 
101? The number can be used to report a non-emergency to any force in Wales 
and England. 
In an emergency, always dial 999. 

 

Unauthorised use or disclosure of this email may be unlawful. View our confidentiality statement at 
http://www.south-wales.police.uk/e-mail-confidentiality-statement/ 

Gallai defnyddio neu ddatgelu?r neges e-bost hon heb awdurdod fod yn anghyfreithlon. Gallwch weld ein 
datganiad cyfrinachedd yn: http://www.south-wales.police.uk/datganiad-cyfrinachedd-e-bost/?lang=cy 
 

  

 
This email was scanned by the Government Secure Intranet anti-virus service supplied by 
Vodafone in partnership with Symantec. (CCTM Certificate Number 2009/09/0052.) In case 
of problems, please call your organisations IT Helpdesk. 
Communications via the GSi may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for 
legal purposes. 
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